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Sale Cricket Club - Club Changing Policy 

 

Sale Cricket Club is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all its 

members.  The Club has issued the following guidelines for changing as it affects members. 

• Adults must not change, or shower, at the same time using the same facility as children - if the 
same changing room is used then they must have different times 
  
• If adults and children need to share a changing facility, they must do so at different times.  
 
• Mixed gender teams must have access to separate male and female changing rooms  
 
• Due to the risks of inappropriate photography or filming, mobile phones must not be used in 
changing rooms. 
 
• If children are uncomfortable changing or showering at the club, no pressure should be placed 
on them to do so. Children may change and shower at home. 
 
• If the club has players with specific or individual needs, the Coach or the Welfare officer will 

involve them (and their carer) in making required arrangements and will ensure that they 

provide full consent to any support or assistance required.  
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